
Courtesy Visit by Ambassador Shimazaki to  

H.E. Dr. Ibrahim Al-Jazi, Minister of State for Prime Ministry Affairs 

 

On 7 October 2021, H.E. Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, paid 

a courtesy visit to H.E. Dr. Ibrahim Al-Jazi, Minister of State for Prime Ministry Affairs. 

Amb. Shimazaki emphasized that he would like to cooperate with Prime Ministry closely 

as well to further develop the strategic partnership between Japan and Jordan. H.E. 

Minister Al-Jazi conveyed their gratitude for Japan’s support to and cooperation with 

Jordan, expressing his willingness to further enhance bilateral relations. The discussion 

also covered diverse topics including regional situation and the efforts to deepen Japan-

Jordan relations in the economic field. 

 

 

 


